17 Battery Place,
New York 4, N. Y.

further communications
i on this subject to
E PRINCIPAL SURVEYOR

October 30,1952

Dear Sir:

' M/V BARBARA ANN

I am enclosing herewith a copy of*a letter
received from the Owners of the above nemed vessel
withdrawing her classification, and I shall be
obliged If you will arrange for the Committee to
take the necessary action.

I might add that we are requesting bhhe Owners

to return the Loadline Certificates for cancallatioﬁa‘tﬁ

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary
LONDON







